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PUBLIC SAFETY FAIR SCHEDULED AT THE GALLERIA AT TYLER 
 

RIVERSIDE, CA – The Riverside Police Department, together with the Galleria at Tyler 

shopping mall, will be hosting its first Public Safety Fair on Friday, June 2, 2017, from 1:00 

p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  The event will take place at 1299 Galleria at Tyler, Riverside, CA, in the 

north parking lot along Magnolia Avenue.  The police department would like to raise 

awareness about current crime trends and educate its citizens on measures they can 

take to help prevent from being victimized.  Advance Car Stereo, located at 10555 

Magnolia Avenue, and Directed Electronics from Vista, CA, will be onsite and ready to 

donate vehicle anti-theft devices for the first 100 qualified vehicles.   

 

                                                    SAFETY FAIR HIGHLIGHTS 
 Crime Prevention Education 

 Anti-Theft Device Giveaways 

 H.E.A.T Auto Theft Sticker Program 

Registration 

 Free VIN Etching 

 Car Seat Inspections 

 Children Fingerprinting Kits 

 Neighborhood Watch Information

 

POLICE ACTIVITIES 
 K-9 Demonstration 

 RPD METRO display 

 Police Cars and Motorcycle Display for 

photos 

 McGruff the Crime Dog 

 Police Explorer Post #714 Display & 

Recruitment 

 

 

 

CITY GOVERNMENT 
 Ward 5 City Councilman Chris 

MacArthur 

 Ward 6 City Councilman Jim Perry 

 Ward 7 City Councilman John Burnard 
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